
House Rules Committee Chair Jennifer Williamson and committee members: 
 
It is our strong belief that our founders instituted a brilliant system, the Electoral College, to ensure that 
all states have a chance to be represented in our presidential elections.  Our country is not a direct 
democracy as you all know.  Our form of government is a Representative Republic and thus the absolute 
need for the Electoral College.  When 51% of the population is able to deny the individual rights of the 
other 49% then we have mob rule.  Please carefully consider the impact of this legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Scott and Diane Schendel 
5259 SW Idaho St. 
Portland, OR. 97221 
503-246-0661 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


